
 

 Announcements 3/7/25  

 

Congratulations to our Bartram Choral department on their 

outstanding performance last night at Music Performance 

Assessment!  Both the Vocal Ensemble and the Concert Choir 

received Superior ratings.  Again, congratulations to our choral 

groups and their director, Ms. Mattingly! 

 

The Dreams Come True is pre-selling Krispy Kreme donuts 

every day this week.  It is $12 per dozen.  Look for the QR 

codes posted around the school.  Thanks for your support! 

 

National Honor Society Applications are due TODAY by 

3:30pm.  Applications should be turned in at the Main 

Guidance Office. No late Applications will be accepted.  

 


